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Call on Tourists to #DoTourismResponsibly and Safely this Holiday Season 
 
07 December 2018 
 
Officials from the Department of Tourism will visit multiple sites across the country to interact with 
tourists and encourage Responsible and Safe tourism practices this holiday season.  
 
The visits are part of the Department’s Holiday Season activations that aim to encourage tourists to 
Do Tourism Responsibly by exploring and preserving the cultural and environmental aesthetics of 
tourism destinations, to ensure safe travel by adhering to the rules of the road, and to ensure the 
safety of children and women.  
  

DATES ACTIVATION SITES 

01 - 02 December 2018 SAPA YOPA Bikers Rally – Polokwane (Limpopo Province)  

07 December 2018 Fountains Traffic Circle – Pretoria 

 Gautrain Station, Bosman  – Pretoria 

 Bosman Taxi Rank  – Pretoria 

13 December 2018 Musina Beit Bridge - Limpopo Province 

14 December 2018  Kranskop Toll Plaza – Limpopo Province  

15 -16 December 2018 Mapungubwe Arts Festival – Cricket Club Polokwane (Limpopo 
Province)  

09 January 2019 Komatipoort Border Gate – Mpumalanga Province  

 

 
Responsible Tourism and Safety Tips: 
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Media enquiries: 
 
Mr Blessing Manale    
Cell:  +27 (0) 66 487 8867    
E-mail: bmanale@tourism.gov.za   
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